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LANDSCAPE FOCUS
Windermere Yard of the Month

Congratulations! 
 The winner is............

12015 Sunrise Way
This winner’s landscaping was great and impressed members 

of our committee as the selection for  ‘Yard of the Month” for  
December.   This is their SECOND Yard of the Month Award… 
congratulations for the pride you have in your home and our 
neighborhood.

The homeowner receives a $25 Gift Card from Home Depot, 
bragging rights to the honor AND our WL Yard of the Month 
sign remains in their yard during the month.  Our thanks go 
out to all residents that care about their homes and keep their 
lawns maintained.  

We thank you for making our neighborhood more beautiful 
and enjoyable!

We do appreciate the time and participation by our judging 
volunteers during this selection process!    

Sreehari Gorantla
Landscape Committee

President’s Message
Our Annual Homeowner Meeting was held on November 12, 2008.    

There was a Quorum reached and we proceeded with the business of 
the Windermere Lakes Homeowner Association.

There was much discussion at the meeting regarding the 2009 
Financial & Budget Report.  We want to assure all residents that we 
are monitoring expenses as closely as possible, without compromising 
the integrity of repairs and items that must be maintained or provided 
on behalf of our neighborhood.  The rising costs of energy, the age/
condition of many of our fountain pumps and motors has presented a 
real challenge.   We are financially sound and are making every effort 
to obtain competitive bids and review all contracts again during 2009 
for cost improvement while not sacrificing service standards.

Windermere Lakes did suffer perimeter fence damage from 
Hurricane Ike so those expenses have to be considered on behalf of 
our residents.   Those repairs should have been completed or well on 
the way to completion at the time of this newsletter.

Speaking of newsletters, our newsletters for November and 
December 2008 were not our usual communication as the Hurricane 
Ike catastrophe occurred and our editor, Gerri Eubank was 
hospitalized.  We did not have any Windermere Lakes information 
submitted as everyone was recovering from Hurricane Ike damages 
and related inconveniences.   Thanks to Peel, Inc., our publisher, 
they managed to continue the newsletter with content non-specific 
to Windermere Lakes so there was no lapse in our newsletters.  We 
appreciate their assistance! 

The elections were held for our 2009 Board of Directors and we 
want to express our appreciation to those members that have so 
generously served the Windermere Lakes HOA during 2008:

Kevin Swicegood, Sreehari Gorantla, Kevin McClard, Gerri 
Rougeau-Eubank, Tom DeJohn

Kevin McClard and Tom DeJohn will not be returning on the Board 
of  Directors for 2009 and they will be greatly missed!  THANK 
YOU FOR ALL YOU HAVE DONE FOR WINDERMERE 
LAKES!  (However, they aren’t getting far as we need them to 
continue working on behalf of Windermere Lakes as their input is 
very valuable to all of us!)

We have two (2) new Board Members that have joined the team for 
2009:   Brian Greenhouse and  Mandeep Thukral

Welcome to each of you and we all look forward to working with 
you.

Get involved…. we could use your expertise on our 2009 
Committees!    

Kevin Swicegood, President

Best Wishes for a Healthy, Safe 
and Prosperous New Year from Our 

Family to Your Family.    
- Windermere Lakes Board of Directors
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Emergency...................................................................................... 911
Sheriff's Dept................................................................. 713-221-6000
Center Point Energy - Customer Service (Gas)..............713-659-2111
Cy-Fair Fire Dept............................................................................ 911
Cy-Fair Hospital............................................................. 281-890-4285
Animal Control.............................................................. 281-999-3191
Center Point (Street lights)............................................. 713-207-2222
Library............................................................................ 281-890-2665
NW Harris County MUD #29 ....................................... 713-983-3602
Aquasource.................................................................... 713-983-3604
Post Office...................................................................... 713-937-6827
Reliant Energy - Residential Electirc............................. 713-207-7777
SCS Management Services, Inc..................................... 281-463-1777
Comcast Cable/Communications................................... 800-266-2278
Waste Management/Trash Pick Up................................ 713-686-6666

Important Numbers

President..................................................... Kevin Swicegood
Vice President................................................Kevin McClard
Treasurer.....................................................Sreehari Gorantla
Secretary............................................Gerri Rougeau-Eubank
Directors..................Mandeep Thukal and Brian Greenhouse

Windermere Lakes HOA
2007 Board of Directors

All Board members and Committees
can be contacted at www.windermerelakes.net

Committees:
Lake.................................................................... Tom DeJohn
Social............. Kenya Castille (Chair) Bill Wentzell (Co-Chair)
Clubhouse/Recreational Facilities............... Dianne Wentzell
Communication..................................Gerri Rougeau-Eubank
Landscape...................................................Sreehari Gorantla
Finance........................................................Sreehari Gorantla
Architectural Control/Deed Restrictions ........................ TBA

* We are in the process of establishing our Committees for 2009 and need 
resident volunteers! If you are interested in participating with us, please 
contact us at www.windermerelakes.net for more details. This is a great 
way to meet your fellow neighbors and to help make our Windermere 
Lakes community a better place to live.

Editor
	 ........................................... newsletter@windermerelakes.net
Publisher
	 Peel, Inc.......................... www.PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
	 Advertising......... advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Newsletter Information

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors and do not necessarily 
reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts 
stated in articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising content are solely that of the 
advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure to place advertising 
in this publication except for the actual cost of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher assumes no responsibility 
for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or consequential damages, 
inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to 
publish in a timely manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Bunions  •  Hammertoes
Heel Pain  •  Ingrown Nails
Sport Injuries
Pediatric Foot Care
Diabetic Foot Care
Orthotics
Fractures of the Foot & Ankle

•
•
•
•
•
•
•

Dr. Judith E. Rubin,
Podiatrist/Foot Specialist

* Diplomate, American Board of Podiatric Surgery
* Board Certified in Foot & Ankle Surgery
* Fellow American College of Foot & Ankle Surgery
* Certified Wellness Educator

21216 N.W. Frwy., Ste. 240
281-955-5500

Certified in Endoscopic Heel Surgery
Ossatron Non-Invasive

Heel Spur Surgery
Laser Surgery for Warts

Alternative Medicine

www.DrRubinFootWellness.com
Serving the Houston Area 26 Years

The Foot Wellness Center
Named one of

Houston’s top Doctors 2008
by H Texas Magazine

Houston’s top Doctors 2008

Conviently located at corner
of 290 & Huffmeister in the

North Cypress Medical Center

Message From The Board
HAPPY NEW YEAR to ALL!    We hope all the residents of 

Windermere Lakes
enjoyed their holiday season and are ready to begin the journey for 

a great 2009.      The decorations for our neighborhood during the 
holidays were fantastic!  A big thanks goes out to those residents  that 
made the spirit of the holidays even more evident with the display 
of  beautiful lights and holiday themes.    Every year more lakeside 
residents decorate their back lake fences and homes.   Seeing this 
particpation can really put you in the holiday spirit as the lights reflect 
off the lake…. Awesome!  

This is our first newsletter of 2009 and we really want the newsletters 
to contain more information that YOU want to see and read.  In order 
to accomplish this, we need your assistance!  Without your input, 
the newsletter becomes less personal and more advertising!   We 
continue to believe that communication is an essential part of making 
Windermere Lakes a better place to live and allowing all of us to know 
what is planned or what has happened on a timely basis.

The newsletter is designed to distribute information about 
Windermere Lakes and the things that are happening in/around the 
neighborhood.   If you have any information that you would like to 
share or see in the newsletter, please take time to let us know.    

Special thanks go out to Bill & Dianne Wentzell, Kevin Swicegood, 
(Continued on Page 3)
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Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

Let me help your child succeed in school 

I can assist your student with  SAT, ACT, PSAT, 
French, German, Language Arts, Literature, 

ESL, Math[up to 5th grade], TAKS, short-term 
projects and homework assignments.

Seasoned former teacher with:
• Degree in languages from Sorbonne University 

[France]
• Degree in English and History from Sydney 

University [Australia]
• Experience with the A Beka system

All grade levels welcome
Flexible hours 

Students with learning difficulties are welcomed!

CALL CHRISTINE AT
(713) 885-6590

TUTOR 
FOR HIRE:

Landscape Focus
Windermere Yard of the Month

Congratulations!
 Our November winner was............

10226 Ripple Lake
(No Photo Available)

This winner’s landscaping was great and impressed members 
of our committee as the selection for  ‘Yard of the Month” for  
November.    

The homeowner received a $25 Gift Card from Home Depot, 
bragging rights to the honor AND our WL Yard of the Month 
sign remains in their yard during the month.  Our thanks go 
out to all residents that care about their homes and keep their 
lawns maintained.  

 We thank you for making our neighborhood more beautiful 
and enjoyable!

We do appreciate the time and participation by our judging 
volunteers during this selection process!    

Sreehari Gorantla
Landscape Committee

Kenya Castile, Sreehari Gorantla, Gerri Eubank  and all the volunteers 
that worked on the 2008 Holiday Party.  It was a huge success.  
Everyone seemed to enjoy visiting with their Windermere Lakes 
neighbors and of course, ‘Breakfast with Santa’ was a great way to 
start the day!

Thanks to all those that have volunteered and worked on the various 
committees for Windermere Lakes this past year… your participation 
is appreciated AND will be greatly welcomed again for 2009!

While we do greatly appreciate our current volunteers, the Board is 
asking for additional Committee Volunteers so we can further develop 
the working committees for 2009.   There will be some leadership 
changes for 2009 and new committee chairpersons…   they will need 
your support and assistance to reach their goals for 2009!    The WL 
Committees are an important part of our neighborhood and directly 
benefit all residents.   The stronger and more active our committees 
are will allow us to better serve you!    

Please contact us if you are interested in participating on any 
committee… remember, the more volunteers we can count on make 
the overall projects easier for everyone!   WE NEED  YOU!!

www.windermerelakes.net

Message from the Board - (Continued from Page 2)

file://snap2/workfiles/Newsletters/Houston/Windermere%20Lakes/2009%20WN/0901%20WN/ www.windermerelakes.net 
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caring
dedication 

 service
 compassion

FAMILY PRACTICEFAMILY PRACTICE

providing  
quality care 
for the 
entire family 

providing  
quality care 
for the 
entire family 

Board Certified Physicians in Family Practice, Internal Medicine 
and Pediatrics dedicated to your healthcare needs. 

meet our team 

office hours 

1960 Family Practice & Urgent Care Center 1960 Family Practice & Urgent Care Center 
837 FM 1960 West Ste 105 
Houston, Texas 77090 
(Right behind Starbucks @ Red Oak) 
(281) 586-3888 

20320 Northwest Frwy Ste 500  
Houston, Texas 77065 

(turn right at the Firework Warehouse) 
Located at 290 and 1960

Our physicians at 1960 Family Practice are using the latest and most 
advanced technology to diagnose and treat your medical conditions.  
We perform routine physicals, well woman exams including pap, 
pilot/flight physicals and well child exams.  

Our doctors are board certified in Family Practice, Internal 
Medicine and Pediatrics.  We have experience of 20+ years in 
the medical field.  We look forward to providing our patents 
with excellent services at our new location as well as maintaining 
our current care in the 1960 area.  For those patients living in 
the 290 area, we encourage you to schedule appointments at 
our second location. 

Because sickness doesn’t revolve around a Monday-Friday 8-5 
schedule, we are offer Urgent Care for your convenience.  Our 
1960 location has extended hours with evenings and weekends 
available.  The 290 location offers Saturday hours from 9am-12pm. 

Call today to schedule your appointment. 281-586-3888 

Mon-Tues     8am-8pm 

Wed,Thurs,Fri     8am-5pm 

Saturday     8am-1pm 

Sunday     Noon-3pm 

290 LOCATION: 

Mon-Fri     8am-5pm 

Saturday      9am-12pm 

Huong T Le, MD 

Quoc Le, MD 

Alex Nguyen, MD 

Blandina Sison, MD 

Marian Allan, MD 

Anthony Yee-Young, MD 

Diana Malone, MD 

Shital Patel, MD 

Heidi Nashed-Guirgis, MD 

Luz Marquez, MD 

Jennifer Dong, MD 

Haley Nguyen, MD 

Tami Berckenhoff, PA-C 

Brandi Valenzuela, PA-C 

Sydney Payne, PA-C 

*NEW LOCATION AT HWY 290* 
20320 Northwest Frwy. Ste. 500 - Houston, TX 77065 

Located at 290 and 1960 

Services offered at 1960 Family Practice
Physicals 
Well Woman Exams 
Diabetes
Hypertension 

Heart Disease 
Lung Disease 
Sleep Disorders 
Workmans Comp 

Hormone Therapy 
Cancer Screening 
Gastrointestinal Disease 
Bone Density 

Walk-In Clinic & Same Day Appointments
No appointment Necessary - Most Insurance Accepted

Accepting New Patients

Appointment press option 1
281-586-3888

Flu shots

$15
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HARCO
INSURANCE
SERVICES 

10777 Northwest Freeway, Suite 800     Houston, Tx.  77092  
Tel:  713-681-2500          www.harco-ins.com

 

• Automobile /  Homeowners / Flood Insurance 
• Personal Umbrella Liability 

HARCO
INSURANCE
SERVICES 

Contact:  Kathey Hoffmaster  x240
Gerri Rougeau, Windermere Lakes Resident 

Kindergarten-Eighth Grade 281-463-1444
6646 Addicks-Satsuma Rd. www.seascs.org 

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton
Catholic School

Learn to love!  Love to learn!

OPEN HOUSE
January 28, 2009

9am-2pm and 6pm-8pm

Rachael’s Thanks For
All Of Your

Business In 2008.
Happy

New Year!

12240 FM 1960 W @ N. Eldridge • 281-469-3881

Wl Social Committee Corner 
The Christmas Holiday party held on December 

6th, at the Clubhouse, was a great success!  I want to 
personally thank all of you who helped in any fashion.  

The food and fellowship, as always, was great and 
included some tasty treats for everyone.  
It was a pleasure to see all of you there!  I enjoyed meeting 

some of our newcomers from the neighborhood.  This was a great 
opportunity to visit with our neighbors and get to know those newcomers 
as well as visit with many other residents of our community.

‘Breakfast with Santa’ on Saturday morning was especially 
exciting!    We all watched the children as they excitedly made their way 
to see Santa to share their wish for Christmas and to receive an extra 
special treat.    We hope you enjoyed the photographs of the children 
with Santa and if you would like to ask Santa to join us for breakfast 
again next year, please let us know!   Santa’s schedule is extremely 
busy so we need to put our order in now so he can get us on his travel 
schedule for 2009!

We are looking forward to the new year of events at Windermere Lakes.  
If you are interested in volunteering for any event, we can be reached  at 
www.windermerelakes.net.   We are looking for new committee members, 
guaranteed fun and fellowship.. contact us!

Social Committee Chair:   Bill Wentzell
Note:  We will be changing to a new Social Committee Chair for 2009.  Kenya 

Castile will be taking over the reins and has some great ideas.  I will continue to be 
available and hope YOU will volunteer to assist so we can continue our great parties 
and social activities for 2009!

2009 CALENDAR OF EVENTS:   Dates to be Advised … Planning 
Sessions Going on Now!!

Security Report  
Please be aware and on the lookout for any persons you believe to 

be suspicious and/or that do not appear to belong in our neighborhood,  
Please report them so they can be checked out by the proper 
authorities.

We are again experiencing Auto Vandalism  throughout the 
neighborhood.   Please DO NOT keep any items of value in your 
vehicle as they are breaking windows, rummaging through the vehicle 
for anything of value.

Our own vehicles were broken into (both at same time) on 12/11/08 
(Miramar Shores).   While there were no real items of value left in 
the vehicles, the hassle of the broken windows and inconvenience of 
repair requirements was enough to really make us angry.   

We did report the incident to Sheriff’s Dept. and Officer John Griffin 
was there to assist us.  While there he could catch them that morning, 
he is trying to regularly be in our neighborhood as he would really 
like to catch the persons doing the damage!!

On a lighter note, we have new ‘Fishing Signs’ that have been put 
in the lake areas.  These signs advise that the lakes are for Resident 
Fishing Only..    If you see anyone that shouldn’t be on our lakes, 
please report:

Emergency:  	    911       
Sheriff’s Dept.   713-221-6000  (Non-Emergency)
Stay safe and help keep a watchful eye on our neighborhood!
WL Security Committee
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We Challenge What You Pay For Electricity!
If SparkPowerBank isn’t your current electricity provider…chances are you're paying too much!

I’m Texas Energy Analyst Alan Lammey. Maybe you’ve heard me on the radio talking about the 
market forces that drive energy prices. I’m here to tell you that you’re not stuck paying those high 
prices to big electric companies anymore! Stop it.

Why pay more than you have to? Those days are over!

Why would you want to go with an electric provider that charges you more, when you can go to
www.sparkpowerbank.com and pay far less for the same electricity?

SIGN-UP ONLINE

TODAY!

Please choose "Newsletter Ad" as your referral on the SparkPowerBank.com website.

Make sense?

www.sparkpowerbank.com

NEIGHBOR TO NEIGHBOR
More Babysitters Needed….   We have received several 
requests from WL Residents for contact information for 
babysitters and other services!     If you do babysitting, pet sitting, 
lawn mowing, etc. PLEASE send us your information so we can 
put you together with WL neighbors needing your services. 

Committee Members Wanted….     If you would be interested 
in working on the Newsletter Committee and providing reports, 
articles and news for your block or lake, please contact Gerri 
Eubank at newsletter@windermerelakes.net 

Have something to sell or want to give away?? The homeowners 
of Windermere Lakes can place their personal ads for free in 
our newsletter! Contact us at newsletter@windermerelakes.
net and we will contact you to obtain all the information so 
we can make it a win-win situation for everyone!

At no time will any source be allowed to use the Windermere Lakes Community Newsletter 
contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, 
print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial 
use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty 
of law without written or expressed permission from the Windermere Lakes Homeowners 
Association and Peel, Inc. The information in the newsletter is exclusively for the private use 
of Windermere Lakes residents only. 

Clubhouse Pool, Patio ‘n’ Playground
(Recreational Facilities Committee)

While our pool area is closed for the winter, we need volunteers to 
share ideas and assist with the planning of fun for both the children 
and adults of Windermere Lakes for our 2009 Pool Season.

Our Clubhouse is available for rental.  You can contact SCS 
Management to secure your date and the rules/regulations for rental.   
Information is also on our website at www.windermerelakes.net

If you are interested in being part of our Committee to make our 
pool and recreational areas more enjoyable, please contact Dianne 
by email at ldwentzell@gmail.com or through the website at www.
windermerelakes.net. We hope to hear from you soon!     

Dianne Wentzell, Chairperson, WL Recreational Facilities Committee

What’s Happening On The Lakes…
If you have some news or fun activities going on at your Lake, 

please let us hear from you!  
We’d like to share the news in our future newsletters.  Are you or 

someone in your family running in a marathon, have a new member 
in your family, children accomplishments or something you’d like 
to share in the newsletter?   Any parties, birthdays, graduations, 
anniversaries or any other celebrations that may take place would be 
great shared with your other Windermere Lakes neighbors!   

Please Send Your Info To Us For The Next Newsletter To:     
newsletter@windermerelakes.net

mailto:newsletter@windermerelakes.net
mailto:ldwentzell@gmail.com
mailto:newsletter@windermerelakes.net
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